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CHANGE TO TAXATION 
WorldCare Medical Second Opinion Premium 

Effective on your next RWAM Group Benefit invoice, HST will be added to your WorldCare Medical 
Second Opinion (MSO) premium, as it has been determined that HST/GST is applicable to this 
benefit.  Previously, Retail Sales Tax (RST) was applied* for this benefit. Going forward, PST/HST/GST will 
be invoiced as required*.  

*  Tax regulations vary based on provincial guidelines.  

If you have any questions, please contact your group insurance advisor or RWAM. 
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